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PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

No. 378/2012 
 
Date: 14th June 2012 
 

RESURFACING OF ROSIA ROAD 
 
 
As part of the Government’s ongoing road resurfacing programme, works to resurface  
several areas along the northern end of Rosia Road, will be undertaken as 
from 8.00am on Saturday 16th June until no later than 6.00pm on Monday 18th June 
2012. Rosia Road from the junction of the mini roundabout by the area of the Trafalgar 
Interchange will be closed off to southbound traffic during this time. Vehicles wanting 
to travel south along Rosia Road will still be able to do so via Red Sands Road, where 
it will join back into Rosia Road on leaving Alameda Estate.  Access towards the south 
district will also be available as existing via Europa Road. Northbound traffic flows will 
remain in place at all times through Rosia Road.  Temporary road work and 
diversion signs will be in place to advise and guide drivers accordingly as they 
approach the site of the works. The Government would like to take this opportunity to 
apologise to the general public for any inconvenience that these works may cause 
them. 
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